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Sub: Press Release for Signing of Lease Agreement between IRFC and NTPC 
 

Sir/ Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 & 51 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, as amended from 
time to time and other applicable Regulations, this is to inform that Indian Railway 
Finance Limited (IRFC), a Public Sector Enterprise under the Ministry of Railways, has 
signed a Lease Agreement dated 15th January, 2025 with NTPC, a Public Sector 
Enterprise under the Ministry of Power and please find attached herewith a copy of 
press release in connection with signing of aforesaid Lease Agreement. 

This is submitted for your information and record 
 

Thanking You, 
For Indian Railway Finance Corporation Limited 

 

 

(Vijay Babulal Shirode) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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Signing of Lease Agreement between IRFC and NTPC  

NEW DELHI, 15th JANUARY 2025: 

 

IRFC board had approved financing of 20 BOBR rakes procured under General Purpose Wagon Investment 

Scheme (GPWIS) of Indian Railways to NTPC for up to INR 700 crores on finance lease basis on 8th 

October 2024. 

 

Under the above-board sanction, IRFC has signed a lease agreement with NTPC Ltd for 8 BOBR rakes 

amounting to INR 250 crores approximately in the first phase.  

 

 
 

 

The agreement was signed by Mr. Sunil Kumar Goel, Group General Manager & CFO, IRFC Ltd., and Mr. 

Balaji Bhagwatro Narare, Chief General Manager, NTPC, in the presence of senior officials from both 

organizations on 15th January 2025. 

 

        The financing highlights IRFC’s continued commitment to provide innovative financing solutions for     

infrastructure development. 
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